
 

CITY OF DORAL 
Office of the City Manager 

Letter to Council  
LTC No. 020-2024 
 
To:  The Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
From:  Rey Valdes, City Manager 
 
Date:  July 12, 2024 
 
Subject: City of Doral named one of the Healthiest Employers of South Florida 
 
 
This Letter to Council (LTC) serves to inform the Mayor and Members of the City Council of a 
recent accolade received by the City of Doral.  We are pleased to announce that the City of 
Doral has been recognized as one of the 2024 Healthiest Employers in South Florida. This 
prestigious accolade honors organizations that prioritize the well-being of their employees, and 
we are proud to be among this elite group. The Healthiest Employers® award, established in 
2009, celebrates companies that invest in their employees' health and achieve success through 
wellness initiatives. The City of Doral has been steadfast in fostering a workplace environment 
that emphasizes health, wellness, and overall well-being.  

We are honored to be ranked 5th among the leading Healthiest Employers in South Florida at 
the midsize level. This recognition reflects our commitment to workplace wellness and our 
exceptional health and rich benefits offerings.  Our wellness programming has been highlighted 
for its new and innovative opportunities for employee participation and mental health sessions, 
such as cooking competitions and sound bowl meditation. These initiatives have fostered a 
healthier workplace culture and further emphasis our dedication to the well-being of our 
employees. It is our goal to continue the success of the wellness program and to highlight the 
wonderful opportunities and initiatives we can offer our employees.  

cc. Maria T. Jose, Human Resources Director  
     Rita Markowycz, Assistant Human Resources Director  
     Lauren Scull Sanchez, Senior HR Generalist 
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